
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
As a resident and homeowner in Multnomah County, I am asking that you please repeal Measure 110. 
We have given this time and it is proving to be an absolute failure. This is proving to be a waste of 
resources and has made the city incredibly dangerous. Even in broad daylight, I am uncomfortable 
walking alone. I am constantly concerned about what my dogs might sniff or step on. I worry about who 
I will encounter on the street and know it will be a matter of time before I am assaulted or robbed. 
Measure 110 is not the answer. We have a terrible reputation nationwide. This is not progressive-this is 
insane to continue down this path. I am tired of cleaning up needles in front of my house and knowing 
that there are no consequences for drug use and drug dealing. 
 
Jolene Muncy 
Portland Resident 
 


